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Honorable Michael P. Victorino 
Mayor, County of Maui 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

For Transmittal to: 

Honorable Tasha Kama, Chair 
Affordable Housing Committee 
Maui County Council 
200 S. High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Chair Kama: 

SUBJECT: PRESENTATION ON THE HOMELESS PROGRAM DIVISION'S 
COORDINATED ENTRY SYSTEM (AH-17 (16)) 

This letter is in response to your correspondence of June 2, 2020 requesting additional 
information in relation to the above subject. The questions posed in your letter are listed below 
in bold and are followed by the Department's responses. 

Could the County start a pilot project using COV(D-19 funds to create 
overnight parking for the unsheltered in a designated, safe parking area? 

The Administration has discussed the possibility of utilizing COVID-19 funds to 
create overnight parking for the unsheltered in a designated safe parking area in 
addition to many other alternative suggestions garnered over the past year. We 
believe, however, that our best efforts should continue to focus on ending the 
homelessness of people who are living in unsheltered conditions (including those 
habitating inside their vehicles). 

The Administration recently opened Wahi Ho'omalu '0 Wailuku, aka the tiny home 
shelter, on Waiale Street. County staff have been managing this program due to 
the non-responsive REP. Unsheltered homeless living on Amala Place (close to 

TO SUPPORT AND EMPOWER OUR COMMUNITY TO REACH ITS FULLEST 
POTENTIAL FOR PERSONAL WELL-BEING AND SELF-RELIANCE 




